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Top Strike Resources Corp. Announces Termination of Proposed Transaction 
 

Calgary, Alberta November 3, 2016 – Top Strike Resources Corp. (the “Corporation” or “Top Strike”) (TSXV- 
NEX: TSR.H), will no longer be pursuing the transaction announced on September 29, 2016 with MMJ PhytoTech 
Limited (“MMJ”).  A notice of the termination of the transaction was provided by MMJ effective November 2, 2016.   

The Corporation will continue to pursue other opportunities. 

Trading is expect to resume for the Top Strike shares on, or about, November 9, 2016, pending completion of a 
resumption review by the TSX Venture Exchange. 

For further information, please contact: 

Top Strike Resources Corp. 
Dale Styner 
403.351.1779 
 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


